
Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA) 
Accessing Your Student’s Data 

 
In order to access to your student’s data, in compliance with the Family Educational 
Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), your student must explicitly grant individuals access 
to his or her data. In order to access your student’s data and to discuss his or her 
information with on campus personnel, including academic, financial, and student 
life, please request that your student complete the form under the ‘Access to my 
Data” link on myFC.  
 


